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March 10, 2008 
 
Mr. Nathan Poore, Town Manager 
Falmouth Town Hall 
271 Falmouth Road 
Falmouth, ME  04105 
 
Dear Nathan, 
 
I am pleased to introduce, in accordance with Article II, Section 213 of 
the Town Charter, language relative to a proposed amendment to the 
Code of Ordinances, PART II, CHAPTER 2, ARTICLE III, 
DIVISION 4. 
 
This amendment addresses changes to the make up and responsibilities 
of the Comprehensive Plan Advisory Committee. 
 
I hereby ask that you place this item on the March 18th workshop and 
schedule an introduction at the March 24th regular meeting. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
Joe Wrobleski 
Falmouth Town Councilor 
 
 


